St. George Housing
Notification of EIV Discrepancy

	Date:
	     


	Property Name:
	     
	Telephone:
	     

	Address:
	     
	Fax:
	     

	City, State, Zip:
	     
	TTD/TTY:
	     


TO:


	Applicant/Resident Name
	     

	Address:
	     

	City, State, Zip
	     


Dear      _________________________:

At your move-in or at your last annual certification, you received a brochure called “EIV & You” and at the same time all adult household members gave consent to the release of this information by signing HUD Forms 9887 and 9887-A.  

During the course of your annual review, we used HUD’s EIV system which indicated that there was indeed an income discrepancy.  We are contacting you today so that we can clarify your income information.  If the EIV system is wrong we would want to correct this immediately so we can continue to assure that you are receiving all assistance for which you are eligible.
In an effort to ensure the right assistance is provided to the right people, The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has provided property managers with access to a new verification database called the Enterprise Income Verification System (EIV).  
EIV provides information about project-based and tenant-based HUD assistance recipients.  This database is also used to verify certain types of reported income with records maintained in the Social Security Administration databases and the Department of Health and Human Service (HHS) National Database of New Hires.  HHS provides information about current and past employment and unemployment insurance information.  
We are committed to your enjoyment of your home.  Please contact the management office so we can expeditiously resolve this matter.  

Thank you,

     _________________________    Property Manager   
cc:   Resident File
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